
EARL STONHAM GOLDEN CIRCLE CLUB. 
 

9th May 2022. 
 
 

The Golden Circle Club started back after the Pandemic on 4th August with 40 members. 
Our first meeting in the Village Hall we had homemade cakes tea and coffee and a chat about 
what members would like to hear and see. Also to catch up with friends that they we had not seen 
in the last two year’s. 
 
Our speakers since then have been Mrs Wicks who took our Harvest Festival, Mr Thorndyke from 
Ipswich Tourism who did an armchair walk round all the Theatres, Cinema’s and Play Houses from 
the 18th century. It was quite interesting to see how much Ipswich had changed.  Mr Wabe came 
dressed in his uniform has a Town Crier. He told us all about what he does as a Town Crier. Had us 
covering our ears at certain points. Mrs Jenny Gibbs came and talked about her “Turkish 
Valentine”. How she went to live out in Turkey and found her husband. 
 
We had one outing to Helmingham Hall with lots of Autumn flowers to see as we walked round the 
gardens. It was a lovely afternoon and good to be out and about again. 
 
We held our Christmas Party in the Village Hall with Jenny Johnson doing the catering. 
We had a lovely meal followed by entertainment by Mrs Gill Nicholls. 
 
If you are over 60, we would love you to come and join with us. We will be meeting in the Village 
Hall during the winter months and hopefully outings in the summer months. 
We meet on the first Wednesday in the month and the subscription is only £5.00. 
You would be made most welcome. 
 
If you need to know more please get in touch with Joan on 711294. 


